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NOTICE1 
 

IN THE MATTER OF THE CLEAN ENERGY PROGRAMS AND BUDGETS FOR FISCAL YEAR 2022 
– TRUE-UP, REVISED BUDGETS AND PROGRAM CHANGES 

 
Docket No. QO21040720 

Pursuant to the “Open Public Meetings Act,” N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
(“NJBPU” or “Board”) hereby gives notice of an Informational Session to discuss the proposed recommendations 
to true-up the Fiscal Year 2022 budget. Additionally, Board Staff (“Staff”) proposed a program revision and revised 
Compliance Filings. These changes are collectively referred to as the “Proposal,” which was released by Staff on 
January 12, 2022. Staff invites interested parties and members of the public to provide written comments on the 
Proposal, which will help inform Staff’s recommendations to the Board.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Please note that the meeting will be conducted via Zoom. You must register for the meeting before attending 
via the link provided above.  After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information on how 
to join the webinar as well as system requirements.  We encourage stakeholders to check their systems ahead of 
the meeting. 
 
The deadline for comments on this matter is 5:00 p.m. ET on January 28, 2022. Please submit comments 
directly to the specific docket listed above using the “Post Comments” button on the Board’s Public Document 
Search tool.  Comments are considered “public documents” for purposes of the State’s Open Public Records Act 
and any confidential information should be submitted in accordance with the procedures set forth in N.J.A.C. 14:1-
12.3.   
 
Written comments may also be submitted to: 
 

Aida Camacho-Welch  
Secretary of the Board  
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor 
Post Office Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350  
Email: board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov  
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INFORMATIONAL SESSION 

DATE: Friday, January 21, 2022 

TIME: 1:00 p.m. 

LOCATION:  
 

REGISTER: 

Zoom Virtual Webinar 
 
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_kNlJ9wzoRRi7HL6i8TRxHg 
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Please submit any questions via email to publiccomments@njcleanenergy.com with the subject “Request for 

Comments – Proposed NJCEP Fiscal Year 2022 True-Up Budget, Budget Revisions and Program Changes.” Staff 

looks forward to receiving and reviewing stakeholder comments. Thank you for your interest in New Jersey’s clean 

energy future.  

 
 
 
                                                                               _______________________ 

   Aida Camacho-Welch 
 Secretary of the Board  

 
 
Dated:  January 13, 2022 
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